Dear Talking Book Reader:

Welcome to the Talking Book Library!

In this carton is the talking book machine. Please retain the shipping carton in the event that you have to return this player to the library.
Player usage guidelines:

DO leave player plugged IN, if you can.
DO NOT completely rundown the battery.

DO NOT leave player unused for long periods of time without having it plugged IN.

DO NOT expect the battery to always say it has recharged to the original 29 hours. As the battery recycles, the recording may not match the real battery charge. (A battery charge greater than 12 hours is considered acceptable.)
If you have any questions about this player, or the Talking Book Library services, please call us at: 271-3429 or 

(toll-free in NH) 1-800-491-4200. 
You may email us at: talking@dcr.nh.gov
Visit our website at: http://www.nh.gov/nhsl/talking_books
Sincerely,
Machine Clerk

